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September 19, 2017 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
In our continued effort to keep you informed of events at ConVal High School, we would like to 
encourage you to visit our school website at cvhs.convalsd.net for the most-to-date information. In 
addition, we want to share the following information: 

New Hampshire Tackles Hunger Campaign 

As part of the statewide “New Hampshire Tackles Hunger” campaign, ConVal High School is partnering 
with our football team and WMUR in a concerted effort to help stock up local food pantries. Hunger 
and food insecurity are very real problems in our communities. According to the latest statistics, about 
13% of children are living in food insecure environments, meaning they do not know where their next 
meal will come from. 
Please encourage your student to contribute some non-perishable food to this very important effort. 
Food donations will be accepted in the main office and the main hallway of ConVal. In addition, 
monetary donations will be collected in the jug handle before you enter the ConVal parking lot and in 
the SMS parent drop-off area. You don’t even have to get out of your car to donate. Thank you for your 
support! 

PowerSchool 

Please make sure that you can access PowerSchool with the login information that has been provided to 
you by our School Counseling office. The first progress report of this school year will be accessible in 
PowerSchool during the first week of October; no printed progress reports will be distributed. Contact 
our registrar Brandi Litts at blitts@conval.edu for help, if needed. 

For Your Attention 

• School Picture Day, Tuesday, September 26, 2017: Next Tuesday is School Picture Day with 
Lifetouch Photography. Students will be called throughout the day to the Mini Gym to have their 
picture taken. It is important that all students have their photo taken. The picture is used in 
PowerSchool and on your student’s school ID card which serves as an ID for school purposes 
and as an acceptable form of documentation for after-school work and other opportunities. 
Forms to order Lifetouch photo packages can be picked up in the main office. 

Homecoming Weekend 

This week is Homecoming Weekend. If possible, please join us with your student for the Con-A-Val on 
Friday, starting at 3:00 pm and then stay for the various sports activities, including the homecoming 
football game against Sanborn High School.  
The Homecoming Dance will be held in the ConVal Cafeteria on Saturday, September 23, from 7:00-
10:00 pm. If your student wants to bring a non-ConVal student as a guest, please have him/her pick up 
a permission slip in the main office. The permission needs to be returned by Wednesday, September 20. 
Sincerely, 
 
Gib West 


